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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

During adverse weather conditions on Tuesday 1 July 2025, a tree branch above the support 
class in Building I was dislodged. 

As a precaution, students and staff were immediately relocated to another classroom in the 
school while a contractor was scheduled to remove the branch. 

A contractor removed the broken branch and inspected the tree after the school day finished 
on Tuesday 1 July 2025. 

The classroom was able to be used as usual from the start of school on Wednesday 2 July 
2025. 

The health, safety and wellbeing of all members of our school and the local community are 
our highest priorities. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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